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MARTIN FROBISHER INFANT SCHOOL

Church Road, Altofts

Tel: 01924 302520






  
      30th January 2018

ROBLOX Concerns
Dear Parents/ Carers,

Martin Frobisher Infant School is committed to promoting the safe and responsible use of the internet and as such we feel it is our responsibility to raise our growing concern over the particular use of the gaming platform ‘ROBLOX’. After discussions with parents and pupils today, it has come to our attention that a significant number of our children are accessing this programme online. It has highlighted that some children are vulnerable as they are interacting with others that they only know through the online world. Unsafe adults may use this to their advantage. As a school, this is something we continually reinforce as being unsafe and would always encourage children to reject or ignore friend requests from people they do not know. Children may also see inappropriate language and images which are often used in the game. 

NSPCC NetAware has provided a parent guide to ROBLOX which has shown some interesting statistics and views from both children and adults who have experienced the game:

The top three concerns are:

Talking to strangers

Bullying or rude comments

Hacking of some of the features

If you would like to read more from the NSPCC guide, then please visit

https://www.net-aware.org.uk/networks/roblox/   

We are asking that you remain vigilant about your child’s use of the internet and ensure you have appropriate parental controls set up for all apps and games your child accesses. We suggest you regularly check the games your child is playing or pages they are accessing and talk to children about who they are talking to. It is important to talk to your child about the internet and the dangers that some websites and games can pose to them.  

The NSPCC NetAware site (https://www.net-aware.org.uk/) offers advice and support for parents about a range of the most popular children's games, apps and websites - a great site to add to your Bookmarks!

Don’t forget Mrs Wagner is running an E-Safety workshop for parents and carers on Wednesday 7th February at 9am. Everyone is welcome and please feel free to bring along grandparents and notify any childminders who may wish to attend.
L Carter

Headteacher
Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs L Carter. 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: Miss R Griffiths.  

Safeguarding Governor: Miss C Milne. 

If you are worried a child is at risk of harm, please contact either of the above or: Social Care Direct on 01924 303456
